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Comments: I have lived in NW montana for almost 30 years. I have been snowmobiling,  hiking and exploring the

KNF the entire time. I strongly oppose the proposed closures based on a lack of evidence that recreation on the

snow has impacted animals or anything for that matter.  The only impact we have is bettering the economy of

small towns by spending money. I again, strongly oppose the closures, this is montana, the outdoors and using

them is a way of life. Stop infringing on it because of a biased opinion of a certain group of people. 


